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Tuesday 22nd March 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

Re-Opening of Caroni Licensing Office 
 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that the Caroni Licensing 

Office will resume full operations from March 23rd, 2022. Persons with a confirmed appointment 

for March 22nd, 2022 are advised to reschedule their appointment to a new date. Customers are 

strongly encouraged to explore all available time slots at licensing locations nationwide if your 

preferred location is unavailable.   

 

Additionally, members of the public are reminded that Driver's Permits, Taxi Driver Licenses, 

Badges, Certificates or other documents issued by the Licensing Division are valid until August 

1st 2022. 

 

Once again, the Ministry apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks the general public 

for their continued understanding and cooperation.  

 

*** 


